

## **Autumn Term 2018 Newsletter 4 - 21/11/2018**

## **Parent/Governor Election**

Today ballot papers for the above election have been sent home with your child

## Please note:

- All ballot papers must be returned to school no later than Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> November
- Ballot papers must be in a sealed envelope
- Only the eldest child of each family who attends our school will be issued with ballot papers.

If you have any questions about the ballot please get in touch



We raised a whopping £508.20

For Children in Need



A big thank you to everyone

Reception to Year 5 Nasal Flu Programme - Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> December



You still have time to complete a consent for your child to be part of the Flu Immunisation

Programme which takes place in our school on the above date.

Please visit: <a href="https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/nasalflu-consent">www.hdft.nhs.uk/nasalflu-consent</a> and use the school code 47976

The deadline for submission of forms is Sunday 25<sup>th</sup> November - if you have already completed the consent form this does not need to be done again. **Operation Christmas Child** 

The school has sent off the fabulous shoeboxes donated to help make a child happy this Christmas



. Many thanks for your generosity

Dates for the Diary: Please find below a list of diary dates for your information – if you need any further details please get in touch.

illioithation il you neca any	ratifici actalis picase get in toderi.
November	
Wednesday 21st and 28th	St. John's Football League Fixtures –
November	details already distributed
Tuesday 27 <sup>th</sup> November	Year 2 Judo Festival at Spennymoor
	Leisure Centre – details to follow
Wednesday 28 <sup>th</sup> November	Year 5 Judo Festival at Spennymoor
	Leisure Centre – details to follow
Thursday 29 <sup>th</sup> November	Reception Visit to the Gala Theatre
Friday 30 <sup>th</sup> November	9.00 – Year 1 Assembly followed by
	refreshments
December	
Monday 3 <sup>rd</sup> December	Flu immunisation programme will be
	taking place in school
Tuesday 4 <sup>th</sup> December	Gymnastics Festival at South Durham
	Gymnastics Club, Spennymoor –
	details to follow.
Thursday 13 <sup>th</sup> December	Year 2 visit to Preston Park Museum
	- details to follow
Friday 14 <sup>th</sup> December	1.30 Carol Service and Nativity at St.
	John's Church followed by refreshments
	back at school – details to follow.
Monday 17 <sup>th</sup> December	Year 4 and Year 6 visit to the Oriental
	Museum – details to follow
Monday 17 <sup>th</sup> December	Reception and Nursery Parties – details
	to follow
Tuesday 18 <sup>th</sup> December	Year 3 and Year 4 Party – details to
	follow
Wednesday 19 <sup>th</sup> December	Year 1 and Year 2 Party – details to
	follow
Thursday 20 <sup>th</sup> December	Year 5 and Year 6 Party
Friday 21 <sup>st</sup> December	School closes for Christmas holiday.
Monday 7 <sup>th</sup> January	School re-opens for the Spring Term